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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

What a beautiful sunny week we have had  - I hope you all had a lovely Easter weekend too and enjoyed eating your 
chocolate eggs – I know I did!  

Even though this should be your Easter holidays I am so proud that many of you have continued with your school 
work, this just goes to show what fantastic children you all are! Even if all you do is read every single day it will help 
you to keep your brain going so that when we do come back to school you are ready to start learning again with your 
class! Reading is the key that unlocks learning in every subject  - I have read 5 books already this past month! Please 
send in some book reports to your teachers! 

 

There has been a national difficulty with the Free School Meal voucher scheme and we are doing all we can to get this 
sorted out, please contact us via email if you have any questions about this or the food boxes. We are doing our very 
best to help to support you all in this difficult time. 

Look after yourselves and each other. I miss you!  

 

With love and best wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard 

Headteacher 
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